From: Brian Peete <BPeete@ChicagoInspectorGeneral.org>
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2016 7:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: William Marback; tbolling@chicagoinspectorgeneral.org; Jackson, Doretha
Subject: RE: Ethical Opinion Request 

 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin,
 
Per your instructions below, I am writing this email as notification:
 
On October 6, 2016, in my official capacity as Chief Investigator for the OIG, I attended Geofeedia’s “Latitude” conference which was a location-based intelligence conference regarding best practices for Social Media use. The event took place at Navy Pier in the 204 and 206 conference rooms respectively. The tuition fee of $99 was waived by Geofeedia.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Brian R. Peete
Chief Investigator
City of Chicago Office of The Inspector General
